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The Orinda City Council recognized the
contribution of the Orinda Association for its
work on the Fourth of July parade. Front row,
from left: Mayor Amy Worth, Joe Garvey, Cindy
Powell, Carlos Baltadano; middle row: Kathy
Enzerink, Diane Lautz, Andy Radlow; back row:
Chris Laszcz-Davis, Vice Mayor Inga Miller,
council members Darlene Gee and Dean Orr.

Published August 8th, 2018

Recognitions
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The Orinda City Council recognized the contribution of the Lamorinda Area Radio Interest Group for its work
on the Fourth of July parade. LARIG is a group of two dozen amateur radio volunteers, each licensed by the
Federal Communications Commission. LARIG worked its first event at the 2003 Orinda Fourth of July parade
when local Amateur Radio Emergency Service volunteers (including Orinda's Dr. Gene Gottfried), took over
a service previously provided by Contra Costa County auxiliary sheriff personnel. Front row, from left: Cathy
Dausman, Patti Young, Mary Solon, Dan Lamey; back row: Vice Mayor Inga Miller, Mayor Amy Worth, and
council members Darlene Gee and Dean Orr.

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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